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Dear Members, 
Hope this finds everyone well and 
looking forward to our meeting. 
  
This should be a great meeting. 
We can all remember when Chris 
was here before with the K-
9 dogs. 

���	����	���������� �	��
	���� Blake Roulette�

 
It will be interesting to see the new 
dog and hear of Chris' new training. 
 
Make your plans now to be at the 
meeting and show your support for 
the Sheriff's K-9 unit and your club. 
 
Be safe and may God bless,  
 

BlakeBlakeBlakeBlake  
 

THE K-9's ARE COMING!! 
 
Please come and meet Barry and the newest K-9 member at our Sept. 20th club 
meeting. Sgt. Mike Kellett and Deputy Chris McBee will give us a wonderful 
presentation. Come early, grab one of Sharon's famous brownies, and take a 
seat for a fun-filled evening. We are expecting a large crowd, so don't miss this 
meeting.  SEE YOU ON SEPT. 20TH. 
 

�����!��"������#�   Sharon Spiegel���
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Charles and Erin Webb 
 
Charles and Erin Webb of Tir Na Nog Kennels announce the birth of a 
beautiful litter of four big GSDs, whelped Aug 23, 2011. 2 boys and  2 girls. 
Sire is Fionn De Tir Na Nog and Dam is Machushla De Tir Na Nog (Maggie). 
They are beautiful Sable working GSDs. 
 
Margaret & Ken Norkett 
 
Our new Chinese Crested Puppy, Wesann's Evening Song was WB from the 
6-9 puppy class for her first 2 points at the Conyers KC Show Sunday, 
August 28th under William Usherwood. 
 
 
Sheri Rose 
Tin-Man Tibetan Spaniels 
 
"Desiree" GCH CH Ambrier's Tin-Man Feel My Desire 
7/29/2011 finished her Grand CH title– she was the 4th GCH from her litter. 
  
"Rebel" GCH CH Ambrier's Tin-Man Johnny Reb 
7/30/2011 completed his bronze level Grand Champion title 
8/26/2011 BOB 
Rebel is currently ranked #6 in Breed and #10 in All Breed rankings 
  
"Jerry Lee" CH KaJe's Tuqute Great Balls Of Fire 
7/31/2011 1/W for a 5 pt major – this completed his Championship 
  
“Nina” Tin-Man Soul Sister 
8/14/2011 1/W for 2 pts from BBE class 
  
“Amber” CH Tin-Man Love To Watch Her Strut 
7/29/2011 1/W/BW for 4 pt major 
8/28/2011 1/W/BW for 4 pt major 
9/3/2011 1/W for 2 pts This completed Amber’s Championship at 9 months 
old ! 
All pts from BBE class 
  
“Otis” Tin-Man Three Sheets To The Wind 
8/27/2011 1/W for 4 pt major 
9/2/2011 1/W/BW for 1 pt 
9/3/2011 1/W/BW for 2 pts  
Now has 9 pts all from BBE class 
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Janet Phillips 
 
I am thrilled  to report that Kemar's No Place Like Home CGC,TT,SC,OTR,CR,RA and 
Shannon Down Blazing Star CGC,TT,JC,RE have achieved their THD title for their 
wonderful job in therapy work. 

 
 

'������	��������		� Becky Ward �

�
The Greenville Kennel Club extends its deepest sympathy to the family of Patrice 
Lineberger, in the passing of Patrice’s mother-in-law, Susan P. Lineberger, on August 
17th. 

 

 

 

If you hear of a Member that is ill or just in need of a kind word of support, please 
contact Becky at (864) 288-6206 or email at wardbk@charter.net. Remember, a simple 
word spoken in kindness can make a world of difference for a friend in need. 
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Continued  �
Speedy Paws K-9 Performance Training Center will be giving CGC tests Oct 15 
starting at 9am. 
 
For further info or to reserve a space contact Speedy Paws, 421-0073 or 
Judy Przybola at K-9Kids2@Charter.net    
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Chairman's Report September 2011 

– AKC Meet the Breeds® to Return to New York City – 

This November 19th and 20th, AKC Meet the Breeds® will return to New York City for its third spectacular year at 
the Jacob K. Javits Convention Center. 

Sponsored by PetPartners, Inc., Your Partner in Pet Health Care®, AKC Meet the Breeds® is one of our largest 
public outreach opportunities of the year. During last year’s record-setting event, more than 39,000 people attended 
and we achieved more than 700 million media and ad impressions. 

This year, we have a bigger space – 160,000 square feet – where we hope to welcome an even larger crowd of dog 
and cat lovers. We will also be joined by our new partner, The International Cat Association (TICA), the world’s 
largest genetic registry of purebred cats. In addition to our 160 dog breeds, TICA will showcase 50 breeds of cat 
ranging from the Bengal, appearing this year at AKC Meet the Breeds® for the first time, and the Toyger, a "mini" 
tiger with the sweet nature of the domestic cat, to the Peterbald and Pixiebob. 

The larger space will also help us accommodate enhanced breed booths and more dog and cat activities, favorites 
as well as new events. The current lineup of activities includes demonstrations of agility, obedience and rally, Frisbee 
Disc Dogs, and flyball. We’ll see Beagles, Belgian Malinois and other breeds of United States Custom and Border 
Protection show off their skills at detecting narcotics in suitcases and boxes. Border terriers and dachshunds will 
race through an above-ground, see-through tunnel in the Earthdog demo, and United States Police Canine 
Association Officers and their K-9 partners will apprehend suspects in a demonstration of the dogs’ masterful 
obedience and agility skills.  

Not to be outdone, the cats will also run an agility course plus participate in a cat fashion show. Last year’s Chiquita 
Banana cat and Scarlett O’Haira were big crowd pleasers.  

We’ll also have more than 100 dog and cat vendors, including Music My Pet, which will showcase classical music 
specifically created to calm pets; LG Electronics USA, which features a line of special vacuums for pet owners – 
great for the coated breeds in attendance; and the Fine Arf collection, the finest silver dog jewelry for people. 

Thank you to the many parent clubs that have already signed up to participate. Your support over the past two years 
has been instrumental in making this event a tremendous success. If you are a parent club that has not signed up 
yet, we encourage you to do so soon! You’ll want to be included in the ever-suspenseful breed booth contest. Last 
year, we saw "Toto," the Cairn Terrier, and friends recreate the Wizard of Oz, while the Queen of England and her 
Pembroke Welsh Corgis garnered Best Breed Booth in Show. We look forward to this year’s surprises! For more 
information about breed booths, please contact Gina DiNardo at gml@akc.org or 212-696-8350. 

The public truly enjoys seeing breeds ranging from family favorites to dogs they’ve never seen before. This is a 
wonderful opportunity for our parent clubs to educate the public about their breeds and responsible dog ownership. 

For more information, go to www.meetthebreeds.com. Please invite your family and friends, and we look forward to 
seeing you there! For the latest updates, bookmark the website or follow us on Facebook and Twitter.  

Sincerely, 

 

 

Ron Menaker 
Chairman 
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Greenville Kennel Club 
P.O. Box 5029 
Greenville, SC  29606 

The Greenville Kennel Club meets every 3rd Tuesday of the month at 
the Quality Inn at Hwy 291 and I-385. Meetings start at 7:30PM. The 
Board of Directors meets every other month.  
 
For more information on our meetings or scheduled programs, please 
contact the Recording Secretary, Margaret Norkett,  
 Eyespi20@WCTel.net�
 
All items to be included in the newsletter are due on the Wednesday 
before our monthly meeting. 

Any items submitted to the GKC Editor for inclusion, are subject to 
copyright law. Furthermore, the submitter shall bear the entire 
responsibility for copyright infringements and removes the GKC and its 
Editor from any liable actions for said publication. 
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���������		�����	��	��	�����������������	��	�������Blake Roulette - President  
Dorwynd@yahoo.com 
 
Lynn Cone– 1st Vice President  
raelyn6@bellsouth.net 
  
Tracy Iffland – 2nd Vice 
President  
carouselchin@juno.com 
 
Thecla Tyner – Correspondence 
Secretary 
ttyner@charter.net 
 
Margaret Norkett– Recording 
Secretary  
Eyespi20@WCTel.net 
 
Sandra Campbell -Treasurer  
GCamp54098@aol.com  
 
Linda Knorr - AKC Delegate  
lindaknorr@charter.net 
 
Bob Vandiver - Show Chair  
rlvandiver@charter.net 
  
Ken Spiegel –Web & Newsletter  
news@greenvillekc.org 
 

The next meeting of the GKC 
is on 

September 20, 2011 

 

Visit us On-line @ www.GreenvilleKC.org 


